
 

 

Topic Homework Exhibition and Book Look! 

 
22.11.17 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our exhibition of topic homework for this term will be held on Wednesday 6th 

December from 3.15 in the Infant Hall.  Please ensure that all homework is given in to 

your child’s class teacher.  

 

We will also hold “book look” on this day.  Therefore from 3.30 – 4.00 you are invited 

to admire your child’s work in their classroom. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Auton 

KS1 Senior Teacher 

 

 
 

 


